Picturebook Read-alouds
“What is Duncan to
do? Debut author
Drew Daywalt and
New York Times
bestseller Oliver
Jeffers create a
colorful solution in
this playful,
imaginative story
that will have
children laughing
and playing with
their crayons in a
whole new way.”

“Drew Daywalt and
Oliver Jeffers have
combined to create
a companion book
every bit as funny
and kid-friendly as
the #1 bestselling
The Day the Crayons
Quit.”

“He really, really,
REALLY wants one.
He'll take really
good care of it!
What's the
matter--don't you
want him to be
happy? The latest
book in the
best-selling Pigeon
series is the funniest
one yet.”

“The Pigeon really
needs a bath! Except,
the Pigeon's not so
sure about that.
Besides, he took a
bath last month!
Maybe. It's going to
take some serious
convincing to try
and get the Pigeon
to take the plunge.”

“When a bus driver
takes a break from
his route, a very
unlikely volunteer
springs up to take
his place—a pigeon!
But you've never met
one like this before.
As he pleads,
wheedles, and begs
his way through the
book, children will
love being able to
answer back and
decide his fate. In
his hilarious picture
book debut, popular
cartoonist Mo

“Children will be
charmed by this
bedtime treat, which
will have them
laughing out loud
at the pigeon-and at
themselves.”

Willems perfectly
captures a
preschooler's
temper tantrum.”
“When Pigeon finds
a delicious hot dog,
he can hardly wait
to shove the entire
thing in his beak.
But . . . then a very
sly and hungry
duckling enters the
scene and wants a
bite. Who will be
the more clever
bird?”

“Why does the
Pigeon have to go
to school? He
already knows
everything! And what
if he doesn't like it?
What if the teacher
doesn't like him?
What if he learns
TOO MUCH!?!”

“Much to the
chagrin of Pigeon,
little Duckling uses
very polite manners
to request a cookie,
and actually gets
one. Filled with
righteous fury,
Pigeon loses his
temper and
complains bitterly
about this terrible
state of affairs.
However, things
aren't what they
seem, and Duckling
has a secret plan!”

“At once disarmingly
simple and
ingeniously
imaginative, The
Book With No
Pictures inspires
laughter every time
it is opened, creating
a warm and joyous
experience to
share--and
introducing young
children to the
powerful idea that
the written word
can be an unending
source of mischief
and delight.”

“No one does
preschool humor
with Jan Thomas’s
wit, verve, and bold,
snappy color. And
her Brave Cowboy
and his silly,
interrupted lullaby
are sure to get
everybody
singing—before they
head off into cozy

“Signature rhyme,
repetition, and
musical writing
style, combined with
wild and witty
illustrations come
together to create
an unforgettable
new character who
embodies positivity,
creativity, and
kindness. Groovy Joe

dreamland…”

is here, ready to get
groovy!”

“See what happens
when flipping the
page of this gleeful
picture book gets
you--SPLAT!--a pie
in the face,
followed
by--SQUISH!--an
insect sandwich,
and--SPLASH!--a
deluge of water
balloons. Bright
colors and
appealing visual
gags add up to a
perfect mess--no
cleanup necessary.”

“The Twilight Zone
comes to the carrot
patch in this clever
picture book
parable about a
rabbit who fears his
favorite treats are
out to get him.
Jasper Rabbit loves
carrots—especially
Crackenhopper Field
carrots.”

“Jasper Rabbit is
NOT a little bunny
anymore. He’s not
afraid of the dark,
and he’s definitely
not afraid of
something as silly
as u
 nderwear. But
when the lights go
out, suddenly his new
big rabbit
underwear glows in
the dark. A
ghoulish, greenish
glow. If Jasper
didn’t know any
better he’d say his
undies were a little,
well, creepy.
Jasper’s not scared
obviously, he’s just
done with creepy
underwear. But
after trying
everything to get rid
of them, they keep
coming back!”

“From the creator
of Splat! comes
more playful,
irreverent,
kid-empowering
fun--with a rhyming
twist.”

“Patrick is having
his first sleep-over
at his grandmother's
house. It's almost
bedtime, but there's
a problem-Patrick
doesn't have a bed at
Granny's.”

“Pete the Cat goes
walking down the
street wearing his
brand-new white
shoes. Along the
way, his shoes
change from white
to red to blue to
brown to WET as he
steps in piles of
strawberries,
blueberries, and
other big messes!”

“With perfect
pacing, the
multi-award-winnin
g, New York Times
best-selling team
of Mac Barnett and
Jon Klassen dig
down for a deadpan
tale full of visual
humor.”

“The bear’s hat is
gone, and he wants
it back. Patiently
and politely, he asks
the animals he
comes across, one by
one, whether they
have seen it. Each
animal says no, some
more elaborately
than others. But
just as the bear
begins to despond, a
deer comes by and
asks a simple
question that sparks
the bear’s memory
and renews his
search with a
vengeance.”

“With Jory John’s
charming and
endearing text and
bold expressive
illustrations by Pete
Oswald, here is The
Bad Seed: a funny yet
touching tale that
reminds us of the
remarkably
transformative
power of will,
acceptance, and just
being you. Perfect

“You’ve played the
game. Now read the
legend of how it all
began . . .”

for readers young
and old, The B
 ad
Seed p
 roves that
positive change is
possible for each
and every one of us.”
“Leonardo is truly a
terrible
monster--terrible
at being a monster
that is. No matter
how hard he tries,
he can't seem to
frighten anyone.
Determined to
succeed, Leonardo
sets himself to
training and
research.”

“Children will cheer
for the bunnies - or
for Mr. McGreely as they delight in
Candace Fleming's
clever sound effects
and G. Brian Karas's
vibrant, funny
illustrations.”

“Award-winning
author-illustrator
Chris Haughton is
back with another
simple, satisfying
story whose visual
humor plays out in
boldly graphic,
vibrantly colorful
illustrations.”

“When Cow gets her
hooves on the
farmer's car, she
takes it for a wild
ride through the
country. Moooo! But
a bump in the road
brings this joy ride
to a troublesome
end. Moo-moo. . .
Has Cow learned her
lesson about living
life in the fast
lane? Moo?”

“Harness the power
of imagination and
interactivity: Press
the yellow dot on
the cover of this
book, follow the
instructions within,
and embark upon a
magical journey!
Each page of this
surprising book
instructs the reader
to press the dots,

“A mess free way to
learn about
transforming colors
and following
directions: Accept
Hervé Tullet's
irresistible
invitation to mix it
up in a dazzling
adventure of whimsy
and wonder. Follow
the artist's simple
instructions and

shake the pages, tilt
the book, and who
knows what will
happen next!
Children and adults
alike will giggle
with delight as the
dots multiply,
change direction,
and grow in size!”

suddenly colors
appear, mix,
splatter, and vanish
in a world powered
only by the reader's
imagination. In M
 ix
It Up! Tullet sets
readers on an
extraordinary
interactive journey
all within the
printed page.”

“The
collage-and-waterc
olor art evokes the
bright simplicity of
Lois Ehlert and Eric
Carle and the
interactive concept
will delight fans of
Pat the Bunny.
Combining a playful
spirit and a sense of
wonder about
nature, Christie
Matheson has
created a new
modern classic that
is a winner in every
season—and every
story time!”

“What kind of a face
would you make if a
tickly green bug
were sitting on your
nose? Or if it
were—eek!—inside
your shirt? Could
you make a scary
face to frighten it
away? Or, even
better, stand up and
do the chicken
dance? Yes? Then
better get to it!
This exuberant,
interactive picture
book starring a
bossy little ladybug
and a GIANT hungry
frog will have kids
leaping up and down
and out of their
seats to dance and
make silly scary
faces of their own.”

A knight who feels
secure on his side of
the wall that
divides his book
discovers that his
side is not as safe as
he thought, and the
other side is not as
threatening.

